
HUBBARD COMMUNICATIONS OFFICE 
Saint Hill Manor, East Grinstead, Sussex 

Central Orgs. 	 HCO BULLETIN OF JULY 3, 1962 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
(Corrects HCO Bulletin of June 29, 1962) 

Please note that the signature of HCO Bulletin of June 29, 1962, 
HOW TO ACKNOWLEDGE, was incorrect. 

As it was wholly written by Herbie Parkhouse, it should have been 
signed: 

HERBIE PARKHOUSE 
Auditing Section Supervisor 
Saint Hill Special Briefing Course 

for: L. RON HUBBARD 
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